
 

 

January 31, 2022 

Via EFIS 

 

Mr. Morris Woodruff, Executive Secretary 

Missouri Public Service Commission 

200 Madison Street 

Suite 500 

Jefferson City, MO 65101 

 

RE: Matrix Telecom, LLC d/b/a Matrix Business Technologies 

 Notice of Company Name Change and Access Tariff Adoption Notice 

 

Dear Mr. Woodruff: 

 

This letter and the enclosed access tariff Adoption Notice is submitted on behalf of Matrix Telecom, LLC 

d/b/a Matrix Business Technologies (“Company”) to notify the Missouri Public Service Commission 

(“Commission”) that the Company is changing its name to Lingo Telecom, LLC d/b/a Lingo. The Company 

is authorized to provide local and interexchange telecommunications services within the state of 

Missouri pursuant to Orders issued in Case Nos. CA-2005-0393 and XA-2004-0238. 

 

Customers are being notified of the change in corporate name via bill message.  

 

Enclosed is evidence of registration of the Company’s new corporate name and fictitious name with the 

Missouri Secretary of State and the Adoption Notice and revised Title Page for P.S.C. MO Tariff No. 9 

(Access).  

 

The Company respectfully requests the Commission to update all Commission records to reflect the 

change in company name from Matrix Telecom, LLC d/b/a Matrix Business Technologies to Lingo 

Telecom, LLC d/b/a Lingo effective March 2, 2022 or sooner if possible. Local and interexchange services 

are provided on a detariffed basis and upon approval of the name change the Company will post 

updated local and interexchange price lists on the Company website at www.lingo.com. 

 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3006 or 

via email to croesel@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Carey Roesel 

 

Carey Roesel 

Consultant 

 

cc: Office of Public Counsel (via EFIS) 

 A. Valencia – Lingo (via Email) 

tms:  MOx2201 

Enclosures 

CR/sp 






